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  Student Resource Scheme 2023 – End of Year   
 
 
What happens to resources that have not been used by end of year? 
In Term 3, booklists will be reviewed for the following year.  Classroom teachers will be asked to consider what booklist items they 
can adjust based on stock they have not used.  At the beginning of Term 4, teachers will be asked to send excess stock to the office.  
This stock will be deducted from the following years order for SRS, reducing the cost of the scheme.   
 
What is sent home to parents? 
The following booklist items should be sent home with students in week 10 of Term 4 
 The black A3 art folio book.  A newsflash will be emailed to parents advising this will be sent home along with the students art 

work but needs to be returned in 2024. 
 All textbooks that have been written in. 
 All stationery items purchased by students that opted out of SRS and provided their own resources. 
 
The following booklist items should not be sent home: 
 All Year Levels 

o ALL unused booklist items - most of these should be returned to the office. 
o All used booklist items that are still in good condition and could be re-used next year.  While these items may not be 

noted as a "carry forward" on the booklist, it will save the scheme money if we can re-use items next year.  These 
include: 

 Pencil cases 
 Scissors 
 Pencil hole sharpeners 
 Wooden rulers 
 Clipboards 
 Marbig display book A4 refillable  
 Whiteboards 
 Calculator 
 Headphones 

 Year 3 to 5 - Craigscore Music Workbook  
 
On Thursday of week 10, Prep to Year 5 students will take the following LABELLED booklist items to their new classroom: 
 Pencil cases  
 Scissors  
 Pencil hole sharpeners 
 Wooden rulers 
 Headphones 
 Calculator 
 
Used pencils, pens, erasers and glue sticks are to be taken to the Stationery Aid bin in the office foyer when requested to do so.  
There will be additional bins provided for the end of year surplus. 
 
If you are teaching a different year level in 2024, please pass on the above items specific to your current year level to a 2023 
teacher that is new to your current year level.  
  
 


